Inquiry into the 2022 federal election Submission 20

From: Rod Teale

To: <u>Committee, EM (REPS)</u>

Subject: Submission: Inquiry into the 2022 federal election

Date: Tuesday, 6 September 2022 4:17:28 PM

Dear Committee Members,

I am a member of a political party.

I am concerned at the enormous cost nationally, and then the subsequent waste of plastic and paper that adornes the exterior of polling booths on election day.

I would like to see a cap placed on the amount of material displayed, perhaps no more than two corflutes per pary and no bunting.

Yours sincerely, Rod Teale

